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The new Canada Post commemorative stamp marking the Acadian explusion: 'With all these stamps, it's going to be difficult not to recognize the Acadian people.' 

New Acadian 
stamp unveiled
By ANTHONY COOPER 

GRAND PRE - Canada Post issued a commemorative 50-cent stamp Monday on National Acadian Day marking the 250th anniversary of the Acadian expulsion. 

That makes two stamps featuring historic Nova Scotia landmarks that were issued this year in celebration of important anniversaries for people with Acadian roots. Last month, a stamp commemorating the 400th anniversary of French settlers landing and settling in Port Royal was issued during celebrations at the Habitation. 

"With all these stamps, it's going to be difficult not to recognize the Acadian people," said Gerald Boudreau, vice-president of the Societe Nationale de l'Acadie. 

"Last year, the Congres mondial acadien really put the Acadian people - especially in Nova Scotia - on the map. And this year has really been a continuation of those celebrations." 

In a news release, Pierre-Yves Pelletier of Quebec, who designed the stamp, describes it as a "stamp on a stamp." 

In the design, a 1930 stamp issued by Canada Post, complete with raggedy edges, has been superimposed onto an Acadian flag. 

The 1930 stamp, issued to commemorate the 175th anniversary of the deportation, has an illustration of the memorial church and statue of Evangeline found at Grand Pre National Historic Site. 

Stan Surette of the Societe Promotion Grand Pre said the group was "extremely happy" to see Grand Pre resurface on a new stamp. 

Some 2.5 million of the stamps, available for sale as of yesterday, have been printed. 
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